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March 13, 1981 

Geron Bruce 
United Fishermen of Alaska 
197 S. Franklin 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 

Dear Geron: 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

JAYS. HAMMOND, GOVERNOR 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 

Thank you for the presentation you made at the March meeting of the 
Alaska Water Resources Board. 

The Board was particularly interested in your discussion of U. S. Borax's 
plans for a molybdenum mine close to Ketchikan. We would appreciate 
you staying in touch with us as the mining plans progress to let us 
know whether your concerns are being realized. 

We will be meeting again on July 15, 16 and 17 in Sitka. If you are 
available at that time we would be pleased to talk with you again. 
Otherwise, we will notify you of future meeting dates. 

We look forward to working with you and·your organization more in the 
future. 


